
 

 

 

NON PUBLICATION ORDER – FEMALE FRIEND OF TYLER 

 

On 27 October 2010 State Coroner Judge Jennifer Coate granted a non publication 
order as part of the inquest into the death of Tyler Cassidy. 

 

The order prohibits the publishing or reporting of any information including images 
that may lead to the identification of a young female friend of Tyler Cassidy. 

 

To receive a copy of this non publication order please contact the court’s 
publications and Communications officer on (03) 8688 0735. 
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